
 
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

 

Autumn 1/September 27th 2024  

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

  

Dear families, 

Your children may have mentioned that we have had a focus on road safety this 

week. Children have worked on this with teachers in class. The Pupil Leadership 

Team are also researching ‘The Green Cross Code’ and will be putting together a 

presentation for the rest of the children in school. We really need to keep this as a 

high priority so please talk to all children about the importance of taking the time 

to STOP, LOOK, LISTEN and THINK before crossing the road. 

The Pupil Leadership Team have also been busy as ‘my eyes and ears’ around 

school and have fed back about particular areas of school where they feel more 

unsafe. During the meeting today, the children have written a letter to The 

Emmanual Staff to make them aware of the findings. Thank you children! 

Congratulations to all the children who were selected to take part in the inclusive 

sporting event at Westfield school today. You all did yourselves proud and we are 

very proud of you all! 

Happy weekend everyone! 

Love from Mrs Thorpe  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for 

your Diary. 

✓ Pupil Spirit Council Elections 

✓ Harvest Festival-10th October 

✓ Flu Vaccinations-24th October 

✓ Parent/Carer consultation 

evenings-16th and 17th October 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

Class Attendance 

Y6SW 97.8 % 

Y3/4HH 97.1% 

Y6JS/SB 94.5% 

Y3/4CJ 93.3% 

Y3/4AM 92% 

Y5RC 85.9% 

The class winning extra playtime this week are Y6SW-well done! 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, strawberries and 

cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Evie-Mae from Y6JS/SB For showing such effort in your learning this week. WE can see 
a huge improvement and are really proud of the way you are 
stepping up to Year 6. Well done! 

Thomas from Y6SW For really increasing your effort in all lessons and, in particular, 
showing more confidence in Art lessons. Well done Thomas, we 
are incredibly proud of you! 

Paddy from Y5RC For making such amazing progress and being an all-round 
superstar. We are so proud of you Paddy-well done! 

Juve from Y3/4HH For really stepping up and showing a brilliant attitude to 
learning. Well done Juve -we are very proud of you! 

Logan from Y3/4AM For showing such kindness and care to the whole class. You 
really help create a wonderful atmosphere Logan-thank you so 
much! 

 Anais from Y3/4CJ  For being such a great role model and helping out in class. We 
are so lucky to have you there to help Anais-thank you! 

 

Congratulations to our star readers this week. Teddy, Kingston, Fran, Arlo, Leo and Freya. What a 

fabulous week you have had-please choose a donated book to keep! 

Class of the week to sit on the benches in Collective Worship next week are Y6SW, our Awesome 

Antelopes, with 100% of children remaining on the blue door. 

The second class selected to sit on the bench in Collective Worship next week are Y3/4HH, our Fabulous 

Flamingos, for moving around school showing ‘The Emmanuel Way’. 

 

 

 

 

 

“As a sign of this everlasting covenant which I am making with you and all living beings, I 

am putting my bow in the clouds.” 

(Genesis 50:15-21) 

 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                          

 

 

 Huge well done and 

congratulations to Noah from 

Year 4 for being awarded man 

of the match! He was selected 

for excellent listening, great 

passes and going from 

strength to strength! 

Shining a spotlight on 

success in school. 

It was a real pleasure to 

recognise and reward these 

children for showing ‘The 

Emmanuel Way’ this week.  

Fran joined the Gold Award 

winners for receiving special 

recognition for her fluency 

scores on the Year 5 

‘Dreambox Reading 

Programme’! Well done! 

Congratulations to one of our 

Pupil Leadership Team, Ethan, 

who has worked hard to achieve 

his Pet Carer Badge, Collectors 

Badge, Entertainers Badge and 

Hobbies Badge! Wow-what an 

amazing achievement! 

Well done Fred for helping to 

raise money for Mayflower 

Animal Sanctuary for 2 hours 

before kick-off at 

Hillsborough! 

We are very proud of you. 

What a worthy Prime Minister! 


